Cariboo Regional Districy

File No, ... 16(1760\9!

From: Amy Hauk « _ O
Sent: February 12, 2019 10:01 AM

To: Lore Schick <LSchick@cariboord.ca>
Subject: chair grant

Hello Lore,

I must apologize for the lateness of this email. The Anahim Lake Community Association received a grant
for $1000 to purchase chairs for our community hall last year in May & | received the letter from you
with the cheque and also in the letter it states we need to provide a report on what the funds were used
for and | obviously filed that without doing it. | am sorry.

We did, in fact purchase 60 chairs using the money from the CRD and money we had raised through
fundraising efforts. So in total we had just over $3000 to spend on chairs. They are a huge improvement
to our hall.

Thank you so much!

Amy



